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  Minecraft: Exploded Builds: Medieval Fortress Mojang AB,The Official
Minecraft Team,2016-11-08 Have you ever wanted to create your own legendary
medieval kingdom to rule over? Well, now you can, with Minecraft Exploded
Builds: Medieval Fortress. Learn how to design, build, and customize every
part of your castle and the surrounding area, from sturdy walls and deadly
traps to dank, dark dungeons and sprawling villages. Each build has an
exploded view to show you exactly which blocks to use, plus extra ideas to
make every part of your kingdom unique. Packed with interesting facts about
medieval life, full-color illustrations, and a foldout depicting the epic
scale of the kingdom, this official Mojang book has dozens of building ideas
to ignite the imaginations of Minecrafters of all ages. Note: This book has
been designed to mimic job-site engineering plans. The marks and scuffs on
the pages are an intentional design element. Collect all of the official
Minecraft books: Minecraft: The Island Minecraft: The Crash Minecraft: The
Lost Journals Minecraft: The Survivors’ Book of Secrets Minecraft: Exploded
Builds: Medieval Fortress Minecraft: Guide to Exploration Minecraft: Guide to
Creative Minecraft: Guide to the Nether & the End Minecraft: Guide to
Redstone Minecraft: Mobestiary Minecraft: Guide to Enchantments & Potions
Minecraft: Guide to PVP Minigames Minecraft: Guide to Farming Minecraft:
Let’s Build! Theme Park Adventure Minecraft for Beginners
  Minecraft Blockopedia Alex Wiltshire,Egmont Publishing Staff,Minecraft
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Books Staff,Mojang AB Staff,2014-11-20 The world of Minecraft is made
entirely of blocks. Some help you build, some help you stay alive. Every
block you discover opens up new possibilities and exciting adventures. This
book is fully illustrated and packed with essential information about each
block and how it can be used. From basic plants and ores to enchantment
tables and end stone, you'll find it all in here.
  Building a Minecraft City Guthals,2016-08-12 The coolest kid-friendly
Minecraft projects If you have a Minecraft fanatic on your hands, you're
about to be the most popular adult on the block. Offering young Minecraft
enthusiasts the ultimate sandbox experience, Building a Minecraft City gives
kids aged 7 – 11 an outlet to enhance their love of the game and take their
creative play to new heights. Brought to you by the trusted For Dummies
brand, this kid-focused book offers step-by-step instructions and simple
explanations for completing projects that will teach your child invaluable
new skills—all while having a ton of fun! They'll gain confidence as they
design and build truly impressive Minecraft structures, and you'll delight in
watching them develop and refine their problem-solving skills as they work on
their own. It's a win-win! Features a kid-friendly design that is heavy on
eye-popping graphics Focuses on three basic projects that set young readers
on the road to further exploration Boasts a small, full-color, accessible
package that instills confidence in the reader Introduces basic engineering
concepts to kids in a way they can understand Screen time can be as
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educational as it is fun, and this book shows your child how to approach
their favorite game from a new angle to think—and do—outside the box.
  How to Build a Castle in Minecraft Alphabet Publishing,2020-06-03 How to
Build a Castle in Minecraft is just what it sounds like. Everyone wants to
build a cool castle in Minecraft for young kids or beginners. But it can be
frustrating for little ones to build something that is too big. Our book
contains illustrated instructions that are simple, kid-safe, and leave plenty
of room for creativity. Kids will learn to build a small castle with a throne
room and towers. They’ll also get some ideas for decorating the inside. Then
they can play king of the castle! Do you have a young child who is getting
into Minecraft? Are they frustrated by the other guides that are either too
vague or too difficult to follow? They’re not quite patient enough to build a
realistic space shuttle or a giant castle and you don’t want them watching
YouTube for inspiration. That was me and my son. So I started this series for
families like us. The Basic Minecraft for Kids series provides easy-to-read,
kid-safe guides to building the simple things kids like. We provide a simple
build, a few variations and ideas, and then let them get creative! These
guides are so clear and easy, even parents can understand them!
  The Big Book of Hacks for Minecrafters Megan Miller,2015-11-03 With more
than 100 million registered Minecraft accounts and rights picked up by Warner
Brothers for a “The Lego Movie” style, action-adventure film, Minecraft is on
its way to becoming the next big children’s brand. While there are several
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successful game guides on the market already, this book will be the first
unofficial “hacker’s” super-guide dedicated to fighting mobs, building , and
much more that is especially geared toward seven- to twelve-year-old
Minecrafters. With The Big Book of Hacks for Minecrafters, kids will learn
how to build awesome structures, defense strategies for fending off hostile
mobs, and great tips on mining, farming, and more! Other tips will help
gamers: know which animals to domesticate and how to do it properly use
potions and enchantments build and customize a survival home select
appropriate weaponry and much more! Packed with expert tips, cheats, and
hacks on building, fighting, farming, enchanting, mining, and more, The Big
Book of Hacks for Minecrafters shows exactly how the experts bring their
amazing structures to life (like a Japanese pagoda or underwater dome) and
fight every single type of mob (from Blazes to Zombie Pigmen and everything
in between). Illustrated guides will let every kid follow along with each tip
step-by-step to master the Minecrafting world.
  Hacks for Minecrafters: Master Builder Megan Miller,2019-01-29 From the New
York Times bestselling author of Hacks for Minecrafters comes the most
encompassing guide ever to the many amazing builds you can create in
Minecraft. Now in paperback for the first time and completely revised and
updated! With more than 100 million registered players, Minecraft has taken
control of gamers all over the world. With Hacks for Minecrafters: Master
Builder, you'll be able to take back that control! Now you can craft your
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world exactly how you want it to look, all while discovering the hidden gems
of the game. Now being released in paperback, Hacks for Minecrafters: Master
Builder has been updated for Minecraft 1.12, the World of Color update that
added new function and crafting systems, illusioners, parrots, and building
materials like glazed terracotta and concrete. In Hacks for Minecrafters:
Master Builder, readers will learn how to build the coolest stuff, including
an underwater house, a pirate ship, and a fortified castle! Other tips will
help gamers: Find the best locations Choose their favorite style Learn how to
get started with foundations and walls Become landscaping experts Learn how
to decorate their living room And much more! Packed with expert tips, cheats,
and hacks on planning all types of buildings and with more than one hundred
screenshots, Hacks for Minecrafters: Master Builder shows exactly how the
experts bring their amazing structures to life, from designing realistic
roofs and exteriors to planning crenellated castle battlements. Detailed
step-by-step illustrated guides will let every kid follow along to build
their very own awesome castles, bridges, and farms and add the decor and
landscaping details that bring their creations to life.
  Beautiful Minecraft James Delaney,2016-11-01 With a bit of imagination and
a heavy dose of artistic talent, Minecraft blocks can be used to build almost
anything. But as you’ll see, some artists are taking Minecraft building to a
whole new level. Beautiful Minecraft is a compendium of stunning artwork
built in Minecraft. Using millions of blocks and spending hundreds of hours,
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these artists have created floating steampunk cities, alien worlds, detailed
classical sculptures, fantastical landscapes, architectural marvels, and
more. The results are simply beautiful.
  366 Days of World War II Richard Binder,2015-02-21 World War II lasted six
years. That's 2,194 days. What happened in those six years? In this new
diary, author Richard Binder takes a radical new approach to telling the
story of the worst conflict humanity has ever experienced. Instead of trying
to cover everything, he relates the happenings of just 366 days, the length
of a single year. Choosing events great and small from the beginning of the
war to its bitter end, he gives you a fascinating and sometimes shocking look
at things you know from your high-school history and things you may never
have heard of.
  Minecraft: Guide to Redstone (2017 Edition) Mojang Ab,The Official
Minecraft Team,2017-10-17 Learn the art of redstone and become a master
engineer with Minecraft: Guide to Redstone, then put theory into practice to
construct intricate contraptions in Minecraft. Pick up the basics of the
redstone components and their uses, discover how to make working circuits,
and create incredibly complex builds using your new skills. With insider info
and tips from the experts at Mojang, this is the definitive guide to redstone
in Minecraft. This ebook is best viewed on a color device with a larger
screen. Collect all of the official Minecraft books: Minecraft: The Island
Minecraft: The Crash Minecraft: The Lost Journals Minecraft: The Survivors’
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Book of Secrets Minecraft: Exploded Builds: Medieval Fortress Minecraft:
Guide to Exploration Minecraft: Guide to Creative Minecraft: Guide to the
Nether & the End Minecraft: Guide to Redstone Minecraft: Mobestiary
Minecraft: Guide to Enchantments & Potions Minecraft: Guide to PVP Minigames
Minecraft: Guide to Farming Minecraft: Let’s Build! Theme Park Adventure
Minecraft for Beginners
  The Ultimate Player's Guide to Minecraft Stephen O'Brien,2014 Provides
readers with tips, techniques, and strategies for Minecraft, including how to
register for the game, customize the experience, and create new worlds.
  Minecraft for Beginners Mojang Ab,The Official Minecraft Team,2019-07-09
Curious about Minecraft, but not sure where to start? This book is just what
you need. With its open-ended game play, massive world and dedicated fan
base, Minecraft is a richly rewarding experience—once you get the hang of it.
With easy-to-follow instructions, tips and tricks from the experts behind the
game, Minecraft for Beginners will help you survive and thrive. You’ll learn
how to find food, build a shelter, mine for materials and craft armor, swords
and other equipment, plus get the inside scoop on places to go and the
monsters you’ll encounter. What are you waiting for? Begin your Minecraft
adventure today! This ebook is best viewed on a color device with a larger
screen. Collect all of the official Minecraft books: Minecraft: The Island
Minecraft: The Crash Minecraft: The Lost Journals Minecraft: The Survivors’
Book of Secrets Minecraft: Exploded Builds: Medieval Fortress Minecraft:
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Guide to Exploration Minecraft: Guide to Creative Minecraft: Guide to the
Nether & the End Minecraft: Guide to Redstone Minecraft: Mobestiary
Minecraft: Guide to Enchantments & Potions Minecraft: Guide to PVP Minigames
Minecraft: Guide to Farming Minecraft: Let’s Build! Theme Park Adventure
Minecraft for Beginners
  Procedural Generation in Game Design Tanya Short,Tarn Adams,2017-06-12
Making a game can be an intensive process, and if not planned accurately can
easily run over budget. The use of procedural generation in game design can
help with the intricate and multifarious aspects of game development; thus
facilitating cost reduction. This form of development enables games to create
their play areas, objects and stories based on a set of rules, rather than
relying on the developer to handcraft each element individually. Readers will
learn to create randomized maps, weave accidental plotlines, and manage
complex systems that are prone to unpredictable behavior. Tanya Short’s and
Tarn Adams’ Procedural Generation in Game Design offers a wide collection of
chapters from various experts that cover the implementation and enactment of
procedural generation in games. Designers from a variety of studios provide
concrete examples from their games to illustrate the many facets of this
emerging sub-discipline. Key Features: Introduces the differences between
static/traditional game design and procedural game design Demonstrates how to
solve or avoid common problems with procedural game design in a variety of
concrete ways Includes industry leaders’ experiences and lessons from award-



10

winning games World’s finest guide for how to begin thinking about procedural
design
  Minecraft: Epic Bases Mojang Ab,2020-10-06 Discover new and exciting
Minecraft base builds, with construction tips, blueprint spreads, and fun
locations—written in official partnership with the experts at game-creator
Mojang. Are you an expert builder? Looking for inspiration for your next epic
build? Then the search is over! Visit the legendary bases of The Twelve, a
guild of expert builders, who are ready to showcase their most stunning
creations, including flying airships and underwater lairs. Learn their top
tips and tricks for making incredible bases in a variety of themes, and
follow their expert advice to create challenging structures and complex
redstone mechanisms. Full of thematic builds and unique features, this book
of exceptional bases will spark the imagination of Minecrafters young and
old.
  The Advanced Strategy Guide to Minecraft Stephen O'Brien,2014 A book that
goes beyond basic-level play of the popular Minecraft computer game covers
such topics as automating all aspects of mining, harvesting and building
tasks; generating infinite ores on demand; building mob spawners and traps
for fast experience gains; sharing one's creations with the world and much
more. Original.
  Hacks for Minecrafters Megan Miller,2018-11-06 A New York Times bestseller,
now in paperback for the first time and completely revised and updated! With
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more than 100 million registered players, Minecraft has taken control of
gamers all over the world. With Hacks for Minecrafters, you'll be able to
take back that control! Only with the help found in Hacks for Minecrafters
will you be able to craft your world exactly how you want it to look, all
while discovering the hidden gems of the game. Now being released in
paperback, Hacks for Minecrafters has been updated for Minecraft 1.12, the
World of Color update that added new function and crafting systems,
illusioners, parrots, and building materials like glazed terracotta and
concrete. In this hacker's guide, you'll find expertise on: Mining—including
diamonds and rare minerals! Farming—growing tricks, seed hacks, and the best
tree-replanting techniques! Battle—for the best weapons and armor! Magic—top
crafting hacks and book modifiers! You will never be stuck again! With more
than one hundred full-color screenshots of in-game footage, you’ll be able to
carefully follow every tip with precision. It doesn’t matter if you’re
playing on a PC, mobile device, or home console; with Hacks for Minecrafters,
you’ll be beating the game in no time. Every block has been accounted for,
all living entities have been taken into consideration, and all modes of
game-play are covered!
  The Ultimate Guide to Minecraft Server Timothy L. Warner,2015-07-02 Run
your own Minecraft server: take total control of your Minecraft experience!
What’s more fun than playing multiplayer Minecraft? Running your own
Minecraft server. Now there’s a complete, up-to-date guide to doing just
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that–even if you have no networking or server experience! Best-selling tech
author Timothy L. Warner covers all you need to know, from the absolute
basics to cutting-edge customization. You’ll learn from crystal-clear, step-
by-step instructions designed for today’s newest Minecraft servers.Warner
guides you through prepping your computer and network...installing a basic
server and powerful third-party alternatives...welcoming and managing
users...protecting against griefing and other attacks...adding powerful plug-
ins and mods...using easy subscription hosting services...giving your users a
truly awesome game experience. This book’s #1 goal is to help you have more
fun with Minecraft. But you’ll also master practical skills for a well-paid
technology career! Gain deep multiplayer Minecraft knowledge for running your
server well Configure your computer to reliably host Minecraft Control your
server through the Minecraft Server console Connect users, communicate with
them, and set rules they must follow Master basic networking skills for
improving server uptime and performance Safeguard your server and users, and
prevent griefing Simplify complicated mods with integrated modpacks and
launchers Run on the Realms public cloud—let Minecraft worry about
maintenance and security Evaluate and choose a third-party hosting provider
Customize your spawn “lobby” to help new users find their way Support
multiple worlds and teleportation Earn cash with ads, sponsorships, cosmetic
upgrades, or VIP access Minecraft is a trademark of Mojang Synergies / Notch
Development AB. This book is not affiliated with or sponsored by Mojang
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Synergies / Notch Development AB. Timothy L. Warner is the author of Hacking
Raspberry Pi and The Unauthorized Guide to iPhone, iPad, and iPod Repair: A
DIY Guide to Extending the Life of Your iDevices!. He is a tech professional
who has helped thousands of people become more proficient with technology in
business and education. He holds the CompTIA A+ Computer Technician
credential and 20 other technical certifications. As Director of Technology
for a progressive high school, he created and managed a self-servicing
warranty repair shop for all of its Apple hardware. Now an author/evangelist
for Pluralsight, he shares Windows PowerShell scripting knowledge at
2minutepowershell.com.
  Procedural Storytelling in Game Design Tanya X. Short,Tarn Adams,2019-03-14
This edited collection of chapters concerns the evolving discipline of
procedural storytelling in video games. Games are an interactive medium, and
this interplay between author, player and machine provides new and exciting
ways to create and tell stories. In each essay, practitioners of this artform
demonstrate how traditional storytelling tools such as characterization,
world-building, theme, momentum and atmosphere can be adapted to full effect,
using specific examples from their games. The reader will learn to construct
narrative systems, write procedural dialog, and generate compelling
characters with unique personalities and backstories. Key Features Introduces
the differences between static/traditional game design and procedural game
design Demonstrates how to solve or avoid common problems with procedural
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game design in a variety of concrete ways World’s finest guide for how to
begin thinking about procedural design
  Minecraft: Blockopedia Mojang Ab,The Official Minecraft Team,2021-11-23 A
completely updated version of the bestselling Minecraft: Blockopedia!
Detailing each block found in the #1 game of all time, this is a must-have
reference guide for all Minecrafters! This fully illustrated guide contains
information on each of the blocks that make up the Minecraft world. It’s a
beautiful and comprehensive reference tool for beginners and more experienced
players alike, with essential information on every block’s properties, as
well as little-known trivia and expert advice on what to do with each one!
From basic plants and ores to enchantment tables and End stone, you’ll find
everything you need to know in the Blockopedia.
  Plugged in Patti M. Valkenburg,Jessica Taylor Piotrowski,2017-01-01 Cover -
- Half-title -- Title -- Copyright -- Dedication -- Contents -- Preface -- 1
Youth and Media -- 2 Then and Now -- 3 Themes and Theoretical Perspectives --
4 Infants, Toddlers, and Preschoolers -- 5 Children -- 6 Adolescents -- 7
Media and Violence -- 8 Media and Emotions -- 9 Advertising and Commercialism
-- 10 Media and Sex -- 11 Media and Education -- 12 Digital Games -- 13
Social Media -- 14 Media and Parenting -- 15 The End -- Notes --
Acknowledgments -- Index -- A -- B -- C -- D -- E -- F -- G -- H -- I -- J --
K -- L -- M -- N -- O -- P -- Q -- R -- S -- T -- U -- V -- W -- X -- Y -- Z
  Game Engine Architecture Jason Gregory,2017-03-27 Hailed as a must-have
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textbook (CHOICE, January 2010), the first edition of Game Engine
Architecture provided readers with a complete guide to the theory and
practice of game engine software development. Updating the content to match
today’s landscape of game engine architecture, this second edition continues
to thoroughly cover the major components that make up a typical commercial
game engine. New to the Second Edition Information on new topics, including
the latest variant of the C++ programming language, C++11, and the
architecture of the eighth generation of gaming consoles, the Xbox One and
PlayStation 4 New chapter on audio technology covering the fundamentals of
the physics, mathematics, and technology that go into creating an AAA game
audio engine Updated sections on multicore programming, pipelined CPU
architecture and optimization, localization, pseudovectors and Grassman
algebra, dual quaternions, SIMD vector math, memory alignment, and anti-
aliasing Insight into the making of Naughty Dog’s latest hit, The Last of Us
The book presents the theory underlying various subsystems that comprise a
commercial game engine as well as the data structures, algorithms, and
software interfaces that are typically used to implement them. It primarily
focuses on the engine itself, including a host of low-level foundation
systems, the rendering engine, the collision system, the physics simulation,
character animation, and audio. An in-depth discussion on the gameplay
foundation layer delves into the game’s object model, world editor, event
system, and scripting system. The text also touches on some aspects of
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gameplay programming, including player mechanics, cameras, and AI. An
awareness-building tool and a jumping-off point for further learning, Game
Engine Architecture, Second Edition gives readers a solid understanding of
both the theory and common practices employed within each of the engineering
disciplines covered. The book will help readers on their journey through this
fascinating and multifaceted field.
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